
 
 

 
 

Border Readiness Webinar:  
Direct Maritime Routes

Wednesday 16 December 2020 
 
The United Kingdom will leave the European 
Single Market and Customs Union on 31st 
December 2020. This means that a number of 
new formalities and control processes will come 
into force on 1st January. 
 
This webinar will contain case studies for goods arriving 
and departing GB through maritime routes; information on 
customs procedures; UK Transit and GVMS update; EU 
and GB processes; and will include presentations from 
member state customs officials. Breakout sessions 
include: 

 

 

To attend: 
Click here 

Submit questions via Linkedin 
 
#KeepBusinessMoving 

 

 
 

https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/border-readiness-direct-maritime-routes-event-registration-132245197947
https://www.linkedin.com/events/borderreadiness-directmaritimer6742062707215859712/about/

